
International Politics Panal with US-Consul General Meghan Gregonis  
 
On November 27, 2019 REAF Co-director Prof. Dr. Stephan Bierling ​and US-Consul General             
Meghan Gregonis had an open discussion concerning "The US-Midterms and the Future of the              
transatlantic Relationship" ​in front of a captivated audience of students and locals from             
Regensburg. Meghan Gregonis’ presence at UR is a part of a long tradition of US-Consul               
Generals speaking at the University, once greatly appreciated by students and faculty alike.             
After a warm introduction by Prof. Dr. Udo Hebel, Prof. Bierling and the US-Consul were then                
joined by Dr. Gerlinde Groitl, Prof. Dr. Volker Depkat, and Prof. Dr. Udo Hebel ​who also shared                 
their perspectives of the current state of the transatlantic relationship from their various areas of               
study: international politics, history, and cultural studies respectively. Students were then           
allowed to ask their own questions. The fascinating discussion certainly demonstrated that the             
transatlantic relationship remains of significant importance to both Europe and the US. 


